Watsontown Borough Newsletter
www.watsontownpa.info *** 570-538-1000

Be sure to report power
outages! During non-
business hours please call
570-742-8772. 1f no answer,
CALL 911 !

April

Issue 4 - April 2020
BOROUGH OFFICE HOURS:
Mon. -Thurs. 7 am - 5 pm
& Friday 7 am - 4 pm
Our lobby is currently closed.

Due to
Covid-19 & the
current situation
being faced by
everyone, all
information
contained herein is subject to
change without prior notice.

The Watsontown Borough is
aware of cemetery lots for private
sale in the Watsontown cemetery.
For more information, please call

the office at 570-538-1000.

Council Meeting
April 13,2020 @ 7pm

Committee Worksho
April 27th, 2020 @ 7 pm

Call for more information.

Due to guidelines of the Coronavirus
(COVID-19) extending through
April 30, 2020, Lewis Township will
be extending temporary suspension of
its recycling service until further notice.
The Township is in communication
with Lycoming County Resource
Management & when they are back in
full operation we will be open again.
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A NOTE FROM YOUR
BOROUGH MANAGER
Out of an abundance of caution and
in an effort to keep everyone safe
during the Coronavirus epidemic,
we have decided to close the lobby
of the Borough Office effective
Wednesday, April 1st.

The office hours will remain the
same and we will do our very best
to continue to serve the needs of
our residents during this time but
hope to limit personal contact as

much as possible. Please utilize the

US mail or the drop box for electric

payments this month if you can and

feel free to call us for other needs or
concerns.

Also, please let us know if you need
some extra ordinary help during
these extra ordinary times.
Whatever it might be, don't be afraid
to ask, we're all in this together and
we'll get through it together.

Lastly, due to the current
situation we have decided to close
8th Street Park and Memorial Park
effective April 1st. We know this is

tough on the kids but during the
epidemic we must err on the side
of caution and public safety.

Watsontown Borough Residents
2020 Spring Clean-up Days
April 27t & April 28th, 2020
2 Days only !!!

Each street will be covered only ONCE.
All items must be placed at the CURB. NO
collections in the alleys. ALL items must
be boxed, bagged or placed in containers
and may NOT weigh more than
50 pounds. Paint and roof cement
cans or similar items will only be
accepted if they contain NO LIQUIDS
(all lids must be loose).

THE FOLLOWING ITEMS WILL NOT BE
ACCEPTED: Building materials, batteries,
grass clippings, chemicals, spoiled
foodstuff, garbage, flammable materials,
metal/plastic barrels, burn barrels,
mattresses, motor oil, tires, plaster,
blocks and bricks. The Covered Device
Recycling Act also prohibits the
disposal of computers, mice, televisions,
laptops, printers, notebooks, computer
monitors, keyboards and any other device
that provides input or output from the
computer.

REGULATIONS PROHIBIT THE
FOLLOWING ITEMS: Computers,
refrigerators, freezers and air

Norman Eisley
Tax Collector

conditioners or ANY item that may
contain FREON. The Borough reserves
the right to REJECT any and all of these
items. The property owner will then be
responsible for their immediate

: PO Box 32 DR B

: Watsontown, PA 17777 \Eﬁ’/

; 570-412-4194 :
norm@ptd.net

Please note, due to the current
COVID-19 situation, there will be
NO office hours in the
Borough Building.

You should mail all tax payments
by check or money order to the
above address. Please include a
copy of your tax bills

disposal. The Borough reserves the
right NOT to collect any excessive
amounts from any one property,
(excessive is more than one pickup
load). This is a benefit to all Borough
residents. Please adhere to the rules
listed above so the Borough may continue
to offer this valuable service in the future.

If you have any questions,

please call me at the phone number
listed above.

For receipt: send a self-addressed
stamped envelope with your
tax bill & payment.

Stay informed with the latest
up to date Borough
information by following us
on Facebook & referencing our
website watsontownpa.info.




Wee Ones Childcare &
Preschool is enrolling
children of all ages! Call us
today for more information at
570-538-5274, check us out
on Facebook or email us at

weeohesccp@gmail.com.

The Warrior Run

Woman's Club
Bike Hike
scheduled for

-

April 26th has

been cancelled. MONTGOMERY HOUSE

LIBRARY

Warrior Run Area
Public Library
20 Church Street, PO Box 5
McEwensville, PA 17749
570-538-1381

The Special Needs
Dance at the
Watsontown

Methodist Church,

1319 8th Street Drive
scheduled for Friday,
April 17th has been
cancelled.
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Happy Harbor Preschool is now accepting
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opportunity to become better prepared for
Kindergarten and to grow in their
Christian faith.

Happy Harbor Preschool is an educational experience, we
offer small class sizes with two teachers per classroom.
We are located at the Watsontown United Methodist
Church on 8th St. Drive in a modern and clean facility that
offers air conditioning, an outdoor playground
and an indoor gym.

Junior Class is for children who are 3 by Sept. 1st
(potty trained) with a maximum of 12 students per class.
Senior class is for children who are 4 by Sept. 1st
(potty trained) with a maximum of 16 students per class.

We offer both 2 day a week programs & 4 day a week
programs for families to choose from. All classes
participate in additional field trips, guest speakers,
family events and more.

At Happy Harbor Preschool will give children the

Give us a call for more details and to get a registration form :

to enroll your child at 570-538-1017 ext.

...........................................................

Support the Watsontown Historical Association—Pizza
Hut will donate 20% of purchases on the 3rd Wednes-
day of each month in 2020. You may go & present this
ticket to the cashier at the time of payment.

u DATE:

u Please complete & return to Pizza Hut employee at the time of
n purchase.

un MY NAME IS:

u I SUPPORT THE: Watsontown Historical Association
1 TOTAL SPENT: $
0 (to be filled out by Pizza Hut employee & attached to the receipt) m

Kingdom Kidz, Inc.

11 E Third Street,
Watsontown, PA 17777
570-838-3133
www.hiskingdomkidz.com

Due to the CDC’s latest update on social
distancing, which has been extended to
April 30, 2020, all of Kingdom Kidz
scheduled programs for April
have been cancelled.

*Quality Family Programs*
wheelchair accessible
“Creative Artistry Reaching Hearts
of All Ages”

www. hiskingdomkidz.org
puppets@hiskingdomkidz.org

Follow us on Facebook 570-838-3133

“SPRING

Please note, all rentals of
the Warrior Run Fire
Department Social Hall
are now being handled by
Russ & Charlotte
McClintock. Please call
570-817-1811
for more information.
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Holy Spirit Evangelical
Lutheran Church
10275 State Route 44, Watsontown
570-649-5822
holyspirit@windstream.net

“The Pierogi Ladies” of the Wat-
sontown Guild would like to thank our
community for its support of our

Lenten Pierogi Sale at Lingle’s
Market- The Guild is the oldest
continuing organization in Watsontown, its
mission being to support our students, families
& residents of our area- Membership is open to
all women of the Warrior Run School District
& meetings are held the third Monday of each
month from September through May at First
Presbyterian Church, 4 &

Main Streets, Watsontown:




